

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

Shawn N. Reilly, Mayor

sreilly@ci.waukesha.wi.us

201 DELAFIELD STREET WAUKESHA, WISCONSIN 53188-3633 TELEPHONE 262/524-3700 FAX 262/524-3899

Summary of Meetings and/or Events

September 12, 2014 - September 12, 2014

To: Common Council

From: Shawn N. Reilly, Mayor

Date: September 12, 2014

8/18 -Met with Freeman reporter, Matt Masterson

-Met with Bill Mitchell, Executive Director/COO WEDC

8/19 -Attended meeting re: Homeless at United Way office

8/20 -Attended Chief Executive's Workshop in Eau Claire put on by League

-8/22 of Wisconsin Municipalities

8/22 -Attended Ribbon Cutting for Burlap & Lace (new store at 840 N. Grand Ave.)

8/23 -On vacation, canoeing and fishing in Canada in the Quietco Provincial Park

-8/29 (remote wilderness)

8/29 -Attended and participated in the Highland Games at the Waukesha Expo

-8/31 Center. I was honored to be named as "Chief of the Games" by Wisconsin Scottish, Inc.

9/2 -Attended Police Department Swearing in Ceremony for new officers,

Bryan Spakowicz, Garret O'Boyle, and Kristen Ekiss

-Met with Gene Kussart

-Met with Bill Huelsman

9/3 -Attended Habitat for Humanity Restore Ribbon Cutting

(located at 2120 E. Moreland Blvd.)

-Met with Anselmo Villareal of La Casa de Esperanza

9/4 -Met with Pat Kruse

-Met with County Executive and his staff

-Met with Dave Smart





OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

Shawn N. Reilly, Mayor

sreilly@ci.waukesha.wi.us

201 DELAFIELD STREET WAUKESHA, WISCONSIN 53188-3633 TELEPHONE 262/524-3700 FAX 262/524-3899

- 9/5 -Met with Bill Beglinger regarding Cemetery
 - -Met with Chad Bauer regarding Northwoods Baseball
 - -Accepted Soberhead Challenge gave up beer for three days
- 9/6 -Welcomed walkers and runners to the Walk to End Alzheimer's held at Frame Park
 - -Helped hand out awards at the 25th Anniversary Art Fest
- 9/9 -Met with Dale Van Dam regarding United Way and Easter Seals
 - -Attended Waukesha County Business Alliance Executive Chat; Presentation by Bryon Riesch – "Challenges and Opportunities"
 - -Met with property owners regarding disbursements of BID funds
 - -Met with Ron Grall regarding status of parks
- 9/10 -Attended Waukesha Youth Collaborative meeting at Waukesha Public Library
 - -Attended the Hebron House groundturning
- 9/11 -Met with Fred Garcia and Audrey Espina (Fellow for the Bricolage Civic Engagement Initiative
 - -Attended/participated in Community Development Selection Committee meeting
- 9/12 -Attended Waukesha County Business Alliance 96th Annual meeting at Country Springs Hotel
 - -Attended the WCAP's "International Dot Day Celebration" at 320 South Street and read a book
 - -Attended "meet and greet" with Wounded Warriors softball team
- 9/13 -I will be in Tonala Mexico, along with other Waukesha representatives from La Casa de Esperanza and School District at the invitation of the Tonala Mayor.

SNR/cc

Summary of Meetings/Events 091214

